
ASF	Camp	Bursary	Program	

The	Alberta	Society	of	Fiddlers	has	set	up	a	bursary	program	making	funds	available	
for	students	to	help	offset	the	cost	to	attend	the	ASF	winter	and	summer	fiddle	
camps.	

-	10	bursaries	per	camp	in	the	amount	of	$150	each	are	available.	

-	First	consideration	will	be	given	to	applicants	6-18	years	old	

-	Applicants	over	18	will	be	considered	only	if	funds	allow.	

-	Applicant	must	be	a	member	of	the	ASF	in	good	standing	or	their	guardian	is.	

Successful	applicants	must	be	able	and	willing	to	take	on	some	age	appropriate	
volunteer	duties	at	the	camp.		Upon	completion	of	the	camp,	the	recipient	is	
requested	to	provide	a	brief	written	description	of	their	camp	experience	for	the	
ASF	newsletter.	

How	to	Apply:	

A	written	letter	requesting	a	bursary	must	be	received	at	the	time	of	registration.	

Applications	received	prior	to	April	1st	for	the	ASF	August	camp	and	prior	to	
November	1st	for	the	winter	He	Ho	Ha	camp,	will	be	given	priority.		Applications	
received	after	the	deadline	will	be	processed	at	the	discretion	of	the	Bursary	
Committee	based	on	funds	availability.	

	

	

	


